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This has been my first year as webmaster, again it has been a busy year, the CCC website 

has seen an increase in hits because of the Thai cave rescue and the events around Twll Du. 

 

 

 

The website did have some issues in July 2018 as the site’s disk space became full, BCA web 

services increased the disk space to 1.5gb and this resolved the issue, we are currently using 

just over 600mb of the disk space. 

My intention is to launch a new webpage so for this year all I have done is update the page 

where I can and have made some tweaks by adding a calendar, thumb nails for the 

newsletters to make the page look more appealing, updated the page as and when required 

with news and events. 



I would like to raise concerns over the security of the site, I think the committee should 

consider finding a more secure site to host both the webpage and email services as we 

appear to have been directly targeted with malicious emails during the last 12 months, 

there has also been an issue with our ability to send emails via servers with enhanced 

security as they think the email is junk, I think we should seriously consider having more 

control over the site and using a modern service provider which will future proof us. 

As I have stated in my newsletter editors report ideally I would like to cover one role going 

forward so I can focus my efforts more, I am happy to continue as webmaster as I would like 

to complete the work on a new website, also if anyone else would like to put themselves 

forward for the role and the committee selects them I will ensure the handover is 

completed promptly to ensure continuity.  

 

Nick De-Gare Pitt 

CCC Webmaster 

 

 

 

 


